
Sex Offender Released in La Crosse
Tuesday, 06 July 2010 10:41

La Crosse gets another sex offender released into the community today. La Crosse  police say
33 year-old Earl Yanske will live at Attic correctional on Rose  street beginning today. Yanske
did time most recently for having sex with a 15  year-old girl. But he's been convicted in the past
of having sex with a 14  year-old runaway. Cops say Yanske's not to have any unsupervised
contact with  children.  
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